
 

 

Top Social Media Report  

This month, a few of our top posts on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram were job opportunities, 

Mummers Parade updates, funding announcements and the Festival of Lights event. In addition 

to these larger announcements, our followers were interested in the Christmas tree recycling 

program, our 2016 year in review, our guide to winter fun, MLK volunteer opportunities, and the 

Community Propagation Program at the Horticulture Center. Below is an overview of our top 

social media posts in the last month. 

 

Facebook followers were excited to learn 

about the $1 million in federal funding 

that has been granted to the Kensington 

& Tacony Trail by Governor Tom 

Wolf and PennDOT! The first phase of 

the K&T Trail, which is expected to open 

this year, will travel through Lardner’s 

Point Park. Once all phases are complete, 

the trail will connect Frankford Boat 

Launch and Tacony Boat Launch. This 

post reached over 8,000 people and 

gained 216 reactions (comments, likes, 

shares). The announcement had 419 post 

clicks, which linked to the full list of 

PennDOT projects that are in line to 

receive $33 million in federal funds to 

improve transportation alternatives.  

 

  

http://www.facebook.com/philaparkandrec
https://www.facebook.com/governorwolf/
https://www.facebook.com/governorwolf/
file:///C:/Users/moria.miller/Downloads/bit.ly/2j4Za6H
file:///C:/Users/moria.miller/Downloads/bit.ly/2j4Za6H


Twitter followers were happy to be invited to the first year of the Festival of Lights. During the 

eight nights of Hanukkah, the houses on Boathouse Row were lit in white and blue to represent a 

Menorah. On the sixth night, attendees joined Mayor Kenney at the Fairmount Fish Ladder for 

the best view of the lighting of the sixth house. The tweet below, which linked to the Facebook 

event page containing more information, had 8,516 impressions and 99 engagements.  

For photos of the Festival of Lights, visit http://bit.ly/2iJVWEV   
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The first significant snowfall of the season lured our Instagram audience to our parks to enjoy the 

snow. Across the city, families visited our watersheds, neighborhood parks, playgrounds and 

recreation centers to sled, snow shoe, cross country ski and more! With 135 likes, this photo of a 

family sledding in Cobbs Creek Park was the most engaging post this month.  

 

 

 

https://www.instagram.com/philaparkandrec/

